
BARKER LIONS TALE 
Aug. 5th, 2011 

 
 
        Dear Lions, 

 Welcome to the mouth of August. There are some tickets left for 
Gov. Clancy’s fundraiser on Sat. Aug. 6th. Please give Lion Matt a call if 
interested in a ticket. Remember to mark your calendar for our installation 
party on the 20th of this month. The cost will be $25.00/ couple or $15.00/ 
person.  

 Sunday Aug. 7th is the Leadership Forum for incoming officers. All 
officers are encouraged to attend. Please call President Janet if you plan on 
attending. Her phone number is 430-3003 

A murder mystery fundraiser for the spring is in the planning stage 
and we need members to head up a basket raffle, 50/50 drawing and actors 
so please consider stepping up to the plate. 

The 24 people signed up for the races on the 12th will be contacted on 
where to pick up your tickets. The club has reserved and paid for the tickets. 

 
Dates to remember: 
   Aug. 6th   Clancy’s fundraiser 
   Aug.7th    Leadership School 
  Aug.10th   Board meeting 
  Aug.12th   Lion's night at the Races 
  Aug.17th   Chicken BBQ   (Help needed, call Jim Bittner) 
  Aug.20th   Installation Dinner 
  Aug.27th   Chicken BBQ   
 
                                     Hope your summer is great. 
 
 
                                                         Lion Matt, Secretary 
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